
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNICATIONS AND DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES

THE DRAFT WHITE PAPER ON AUDIO AND AUDIOVISUAL CONTENT SERVICES
POLICY FRAMEWORK: A NEW VISION FOR SOUTH AFRICA 2020

I, Ms Stella Ndabeni- Abrahams, the Minister of Communications and Digital

Technologies, in terms of section 85(2) of the Constitution of the Republic of South Africa,

1996, hereby extends the period to interested persons who wish to comment on the Draft

White Paper on Audio and Audiovisual Content Services Policy Framework: A New Vision

for South Africa 2020 and submit their written representations until 15 February 2021.

The initial notice was published in the Government Gazette dated 09 October 2020 within

which interested persons may provide written representations until 30 November 2020.

All written comments and enquiries on this publication should be directed to:

The Acting Director -General, Department of Communications and

Digital Technologies

Block A3, iParioli Office Park, 1166 Park Street, Hatfield, Pretoria

Private Bag X860, Pretoria, 0001

By email: aacs@dtps.gov.za

Kindly write Draft White Paper on Audio and Audiovisual Content Services Policy

Framework: A New Vision for South Africa 2020 in the subject field of your email.

MS STELLA NDABENI- ABRAHAMS, MP
MINISTER OF COMMUNICATIONS AND DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES
DATE:

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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